
Henry Ford Academy 

MISTAR ParentPortal  

Password Request Form 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The Academy participates in a free web-based program called MISTAR ParentPortal. 
This program ​provides parents/guardians direct access to student data via the internet. 
To insure security, each adult contact is assigned a PIN (Personal Identification 
Number) and password of each users choosing.  

Please complete this form and return it during registration. Your PIN and password will 
be sent to you via the email address you provide.  

 

Parent Name:  
 

Student(s) Name:  
 

Password (between 5 and 8 characters) :  
 

 

To access MISTAR ParentPortal, visit ​www.hfa-dearborn.org​ and click on the MISTAR 
ParentPortal link or visit ​https://sis.resa.net/HenryFord/ParentConnect  

https://sis.resa.net/HenryFord/ParentConnect
http://www.hfa-dearborn.org/

